
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Inspection Report, Sandoval Land and Cattle Pit M-2001-015
Keith Woodring <keith.woodring@lasanimascounty.org> Mon, Jun 16, 2025 at 7:38 AM
To: "Gibson - DNR, Amber" <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Amber, Good morning.

 

With all the rains causing messes everywhere I priorities have been road  and bridge repair , and a few sick days I was
unable to get the corrective actions completed. I am asking for another extension for the Sandoval pit. I am going on a
well needed vacation at the end of June into the 4th of July weekend. So I  was wondering  to get an extension into
August to get this completed.

 

Keith Woodring     

 

From: Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 8:51 AM
To: Keith Woodring <keith.woodring@lasanimascounty.org>
Subject: Re: Inspection Report, Sandoval Land and Cattle Pit M-2001-015

 

Thanks Keith,

 

Attached is a copy of the Division's extension request approval notice. The corrective action date has been extended to
June 14, 2025.

 

Have a nice weekend!

 

Amber Michels Gibson 

Environmental Protection Specialist I
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